# MARTINS FERRY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

March 10, 2020



#### Upward year book photo THURSDAY

Those students who participated in Upward Sports this year should wear their <u>Upward basketball jerseys & cheering tops</u> with <u>regular school uniform bottoms</u> on <u>Thursday, March 12<sup>th</sup></u> for a group picture for our yearbook.



### "Name the T-Rex contest" at SMART Centre

A huge **congratulations** to our 3rd/4th grade class, they tied with a class from another school to name the T-Rex. Their entry was "T-Bone" and the reason they would give him that name is "after all, what T-Rex doesn't love a good T-Bone".

The T-Rex's official name will be "Gideon A.K.A. T-Bone".

They won us a SMART Science Centre visit for our school and a gift certificate for Mrs. Hannen!!

Well done 3rd/4th grades!



We received the following information to share  $\underline{\text{from the JB Green Team}}:$ 

## 2020 Trashy Art Contest

Attention: All Belmont County Students grades k-12
Our annual trashy art contest will once again see who can be
MOST clever with throwaway items!! This year we are
celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of Earth Day and getting
creative in an environmental way!

Get creative! Use Google, Pinterest or your imagination! See what you come up with and bring it to the mall when you're done. You can submit as many as you'd like and you can enter with friends!

Students must register (call office @740-296-5376) by Wednesday April 1st.

Projects must be dropped off at the Ohio Valley Mall (Boscov's Court) anytime BETWEEN 4 and 6pm on Wednesday the 15<sup>th</sup>. Voting is open to the public Thursday and Friday from noon-8pm. Awards will be held Saturday April 18<sup>th</sup> at noon.

Contact Alisha Teramana at

<u>ateramana@ibgreenteam.org</u> or at 740-695-5376 to register or with any questions!



# **Bus Riders**

Martins Ferry City schools will be closed **Tuesday, March 17**th for elections. If your bus rider needs transportation to and/or from school, you can contact the bus garage to make arrangements.

ALL REGULAR BUS RIDERS -- PLEASE WRITE A NOTE IN THE PLANNER TO LET ME KNOW YOUR PLANS FOR THE AFTERNOON.

### **Box Tops for Education**



Our annual **Box Tops for Education** contest has ended. The class with the most Box Tops was 1st grade. They collected **an average of 52 Box Tops per student**. Congratulations! They will decide soon whether to celebrate with a pizza party or an ice cream party. School wide, there were 1,432 total Box Tops (\$143 worth) collected this year.

Thank you to everyone who participated. Start saving your Box Tops for next year and **don't forget to scan** your receipts to get credit for the electronic Box Tops.

# EMPORTANT DATTES

Tue., March 10 - American Heritage Girls yearbook picture

Wed., March 11 - Scholastic book order due

Thu., March 12 - Upward Sports yearbook picture

Fri., March 13 - End of 3rd quarter

Mon., March 16 - 4th quarter begins

Tue., March 17 - Mission dress down day

Thu., March 19 - Bible Bowl team yearbook picture